S‘f?"&‘?C'S' SPACE CITY COVER SOCIETY

~— P. O. BOX 53545 HOUSTON, TEXAS 77052

February 7, 1980

Dear Stephen:

So nice to get your most interesting letter. It is always a pleasure
to hear that someone is making an exhibit of the SCCS material. For
yearsa a lot of collectors did not think that Houston was important
and some of the "die-hards" still don't. But we have always gone
about it in the same manner...letting those that want to collect it
to do so and where we can help, we do.

Am sure you have a copy of the NASA Local Post catalog but just in
case will include a copy. It will list all of the souvenir sheets
along with the dates of issue. You are correct in that SS-2NLP was
the last one we had listed but we did have one more that was issued
since that went to press. It is a set of four sheets for the 35
new astronauts. Enclosed is a set and please accept it with my
personal compliments.

The Express Mail thing is a new one and the Apollo 11 overprint
is the first one. You have ordered the #2 and it will be ready
shortly. We have received more comments on that one thing than
just about anything done by us in a long time.

Best of luck to you on the exhibit and let us know how you come
out on it.

Begt ,regards,




